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Seeking an end to injustice

Dear CASA survivors, supporters, and staff,

2020 has brought what feels like crisis after
crisis to CASA, Fiorida, and our nation.
Throughout this time, I am proud to say that CASA’s staff have
continued working to serve survivors of domestic violence. Our
programs have remained open while keeping in mind the safety and
health of our survivors and staff.

Now, our caring compassion and support are needed in a more
pressing way.



Like you, I am upset and saddened by any injustice that threatens to
divide our local community and our country. Emotions have run high
and the myriad of feelings-fear, anger, anxiety, and frustration-are
understood and are all valid. Now, has come the time for us to not
only hear, but to really listen to what our fellow Americans are
saying.

Now, is the time to have open hearts and open minds that are
empathetic to each other and the diverse communities of our great
country.

CASA has and will always reject racism, discrimination, and
oppression of any kind. At CASA we embrace diversity and encourage
an inclusive environment for all. We will continue to aid in bringing
progress in our community by bringing injustices to light and working
every day to support a future with true equality for all.

Sunshine Arnold, LCSW
CEO

DIVERSTY

June is Pride Month, a month to celebrate LGBTQ members of our
communities. Every June, events for Pride month celebrate the
progress made toward equality by LGBT individuals, advocates and
allies around the world. An estimated 4.5 percent of U.S. adults
identify as lesbian, gay, bisexual or transgender.



Help During COVID-19

352-344-8111

Congratulations Graduates

Two of our survivors have been working hard.
In May, they graduated from WTC. They also
completed our Women's Economic
Empowerment program which will help them to

become financially stable and independent. This is an amazing
accomplishment.

It's that time again!

We are still looking for sponsors for our annual
golf tournament. If interested, please contact
Carol Brown at 344-8111 or carolb@casafl.org.




Individual Donors

w ¥ April-June 2020
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We would like to extend our sincerest thank

you to our individual donors for the months of
April, May and June of 2020. Without your donations, we would not
be able to do the work that we do in the community:

Brenda Allaire, Barbara Ward, Barbara Wilbur, Betty Lewis, Betty
Strifler, Clerk of Courts, Breezy Oaks RV Park, Carol Roberts, Cheri
Byrnes, Community Bag & Giving Tag Program, Beverly Hills
Community Church, Floral City United Methodist Women, Twyla S.
Garnett, Crystal River Eagles Auxiliary 4272, Floral City Lions
Foundation, Inc. Ladies Auxiliary/Abbott F. Sadlier, Leroy Rooks, Jr.
VFW Auxiliary 4252, Crystal River Eagles Aerie 4272, Inc, Curtis &
Ellen Manning, Daryl & Marilyn Schaller, Donnelly Architecture
Incorporated, Eakley for Sheriff Campaign, Fero & Sons Insurance,
Garnett Rehab Inc., George Boley, Hedge Gallery of the Arts, Ira
Fialko, DO, PA, J W Morton Real Estate Inc., Jacqueline Budd,
Jacqueline Stefl, JoAnn Meyer, Johnny & P ] Rodriquez, Joseph &
Jessica Wigley, Joseph & Susan Collin, Kenneth Lewis, Laurette
Cestare, Lawrence & Kendra Blake, Lucille Gordon, Margaret Roberts,
Margaret Scherman, Michael & Rosemary Pomponio, Monalisa Young,
Nature Coast Unitarian Universalists Inc., Nick Nicholas Ford, Oak Hill
Hospital, P.A. & W.W. Nicholas, Patricia & John Jones, Patricia
Dortenzio, Patricia Hoar, Paul McKee, Peter & Claire Lindley, Ravi
Sharma, MD, PA, Richard & Lynne Penfold, Richard & Margery
English, Richard & Marlene Gardner, Richard Maxfield, Richard
Niedzwiecki, Michael & Kim Richie, Robert & Mary Desimone,
Rosemary Nilles, Roy & Evelyn Grenawalt, Samatha Argus-Bolyard,
Sandra Morteensen, St. Scholastica Church, Sue Wasserman, Susan
McLaughin, Valerie Moldanado, William & Jean Petruska, William
Miller, Ellen Zane.



Hospital, P.A. & W.W. Nicholas, Patricia & John Jones, Patricia
Dortenzio, Patricia Hoar, Paul McKee, Peter & Claire Lindley, Ravi
Sharma, MD, PA, Richard & Lynne Penfold, Richard & Margery
English, Richard & Marlene Gardner, Richard Maxfield, Richard
Niedzwiecki, Michael & Kim Richie, Robert & Mary Desimone,
Rosemary Nilles, Roy & Evelyn Grenawalt, Samatha Argus-Bolyard,
Sandra Morteensen, St. Scholastica Church, Sue Wasserman, Susan
McLaughin, Valerie Moldanado, William & Jean Petruska, William
Miller, Ellen Zane.

If you would like to donate to CASA now, you can go to our website
casafl.org.
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